Government of Karnataka

No.RDP 15 RBL 99 (P)
Office of the Director,
Area Development Programmes,
and E/o. Joint Secretary to Govt.,
Rural Development and Panchayat Raj Dept.
Multistoried Building, 3 Stage, 7t Floor,
Dr. B.R. Ambedkar Veedi,
Bangalore, dated:14-10-1999

To:
1. The Deputy Commissioners of all Districts.
2. The chief Executive Officers of all the Zilla Panchayats.

Dear,

Sub: Regarding conduct of resurvey to identify bonded

labourers in the state
Ref.: Government letter No.RDP.15.RBL.99 Dtd.4-5-99.
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With reference to the above subject, it was requested in the letter cited

under reference to conduct a fresh resurvey in your district to identify
bonded labourers and to submit the report to the Government.

In this regard, many Deputy Commissioners have requested to send
a copy of the report of Sri. S.R. Sankaran, retired Chief Secretary.

Therefore, the report of Sri.S.R.Sankaran has been translated to the
Kannada language, both the copies in English and Kannada are enclosed
and sent for your reference and for further action.

This report pertains to the State of Andhra Pradesh had been
prepared by Sri.S.R.Sankaran during 1976. In addition to this report you
are requested to conduct the resurvey of bonded labourers with atmost care
by taking into consideration the ground realities and the rates prevailing in
your districts and to submit the final report in this regard within 5-11-1999
to the Government.

Yours Sincerely,

On behalf of the Director,
Area Development Programmes,
and E/o.Joint Secretary to Govt,
Rural Development and Panchayat Raj Dept.
For the Guidelines see: 9.3 pp. 44-48.
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